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24 July 2012 
 
Ms Jane van Beelen 
Executive Director 
Regulatory Affairs 
Level 11, 400 George Street 
SYDNEY, NSW 2000 
 
By email: Jane.vanBeelen@team.telstra.com  
 
 
Dear Ms van Beelen 
 
Required Measures 1(b) and 6 under Telstra's Migration Plan 
 
I refer to your letter of 20 July 2012 seeking approval to amend Telstra’s work plans for 
the development of Required Measures 1(b) (Notification of Pull Through Exception 
Events) and 6 (Information Security Plan for NBN Co Migration Information) to reflect 
updated timeframes for filing these required measures with the Australian Competition 
and Consumer Commission (ACCC). 
 
The ACCC understands that there are ongoing discussions between Telstra and NBN Co 
Limited (NBN Co) on the development of these Required Measures. As the operation of 
these Required Measures is impacted by NBN Co processes, the ACCC considers that 
NBN Co’s input is important to ensure the objectives of the Migration Plan are satisfied.  
 
In respect of Required Measure 1(b), I encourage Telstra to continue to work with NBN 
Co to develop this Required Measure as soon as reasonably practicable. To this end, I 
agree to Telstra’s request to amend the work plan for Required Measure 1(b) to reflect 
that consultation will commence at a later date. However, I request an update on the 
development of this Required Measure by no later than 13 August 2012. 
 
In respect of Required Measure 6, I agree to Telstra’s request to amend the work plan to 
reflect that this Required Measure will be filed with the ACCC in mid August. As you 
are aware, the ACCC intends to undertake public consultation on this Required Measure.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Ed Seymour on (03) 9290 1886 or Evan 
Marginson on (03) 9658 6416.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Michael Cosgrave 
Group General Manager 
Communications Branch 


